
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

Due to the State of Illinois Stay-at-Home order for COVID-19, 
the Department of Finance has closed four of the five payment 
locations. The only walk-in payment location that is open is: 

400 West Superior Street 
Chicago, IL 60654 

Monday through Friday 8:30 am – 4:30 pm 
 

During the Stay-at-Home order and to comply with the Center 
for Disease Control (CDC) and Chicago Department of Public 
Health’s (CDPH) guidelines, it is encouraged that payments are 
mailed to the Department of Finance: 

Chicago Department of Finance 
City Hall 

121 North LaSalle Street 
Room 107 

Chicago, IL 60602 


